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   Dear Families, 
 
Thank you to all of our parents for working so hard to make our drop-off / 
pick up experience so much smoother and safer for our school community.  
 
We have a few reminders to parents: 
 
- please pull over to the right side of the drop off / pick up zone (adjacent 

to the curb) when dropping students in the morning and picking them 
up after school 

- please note, the left side of the drop off / pick up zone is designated the 
drive thru lane 

- please do not park in our drop off / pick up zone as it impacts the flow 
of traffic 

 
As always, your cooperation and understanding are most appreciated by 
our entire school community. The positive feedback we have received from 
so many families has validated the staff who have been dedicated to 
assisting with this transition process!  
 
With gratitude,  
 
Lisa Chambers   

 

Health & Safety 
            
With our recent Covid exposures at Woodland Park we wanted to remind our 
families to follow these important guidelines: 
 

CHECK UP  (complete the ‘Daily Health Check’ each morning) 
BACK UP  (keep 2 meters distance from others as much as possible) 
MASK UP  (please wear a mask on school grounds if you are able to) 
WASH UP  (wash hands regularly) 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 14 

Early Dismissal 1:35pm             
(Health & Safety) 

May 20 

School Spirit Day: Disney Day 
 
Grade 7 Special Individual Photos 
(10:00am – 1:00pm) 
 
Grade 7 Tour and Parent Night at 
North Surrey (more details to come) 

May 24 

VICTORIA DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

May 31 

  PRO-D DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED                                     

June 2 

Welcome to Kindergarten (virtual) 
1:00pm – 2:00pm 

…………………………………… 
 

School   
Playground 

  
A friendly reminder that our school 
playground remains closed both 
before and after school.  
 
Thank you for your continued support 
and we look forward to a time when 
we can reopen our school playgrounds 
for our families spending time 
connecting with each other. 


